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Notice of Action

City Council Special Session

Mayor Donnie R. Tuck

Vice Mayor Jimmy Gray 

Councilmember Eleanor Weston Brown 

Councilmember Steven L. Brown 

Councilmember Linda D. Curtis

Councilmember W.H. "Billy" Hobbs 

Councilmember Chris Snead

STAFF: Mary Bunting, City Manager

Cheran Cordell Ivery, City Attorney

Katherine K. Glass, CMC, Clerk of Council

2:00 PM Community 

Development 

Conference Room, 5th 

Floor, City Hall

Wednesday, December 18, 2019

Post-Retreat Activities

AGENDA

Mayor Tuck called the meeting to order at 2 p.m.  All members of 

the City Council were present with the exception of Councilman 

Hobbs who was excused due to his work schedule.

Also present were Mary Bunting, City Manager; Cheran Ivery, 

City Attorney; Katherine Glass, Clerk of Council; Jenn Green, 

Deputy Clerk of Council; Bonnie Brown, Deputy City Attorney; 

Chuck Rigney, Economic Development Director; Steven Lynch, 

Senior Business Development Manager; and Robin McCormick, 

Communications Strategist.

Councilmember Eleanor Weston Brown, Councilmember 

Steven L. Brown, Councilmember Linda D. Curtis, Vice 

Mayor Jimmy Gray, Councilmember Chris Snead, and 

Mayor Donnie R. Tuck

Present 6 - 

Councilmember Billy HobbsExcused 1 - 

19-03741. Closed session pursuant to Virginia Code Sections 2.2-3711.A.5 

to discuss a prospective business or industry or the expansion of 

an existing business or industry where no previous 
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announcement has been made of the business’ or industry’s 

interest in locating or expanding its facilities in Hampton.

A motion was made by Councilmember Linda Curtis and 

seconded by Councilmember Eleanor Weston Brown, that this 

Closed Session - Motion be approved.  The motion carried by 

the following vote:

Aye: Councilmember Weston Brown, Councilmember Brown, 

Councilmember Curtis, Vice Mayor Gray, Councilmember 

Snead and Mayor Tuck

6 - 

19-03752. Resolution Certifying Closed Session

At 3:45 p.m., a motion was made by Councilmember Linda Curtis 

and seconded by Councilmember Steven Brown, that this 

Closed Session - Certification be approved.  The motion carried 

by the following vote:

Aye: Councilmember Weston Brown, Councilmember Brown, 

Councilmember Curtis, Vice Mayor Gray, Councilmember 

Snead and Mayor Tuck

6 - 

3. 19-0370 Follow-up Activities to Council Retreat

At the conclusion of the closed session, Mr. Rigney, Mr. Lynch, 

and Ms. McCormick left the meeting.  Mayor Tuck recessed the 

meeting for 10 minutes at 3:47 p.m.

Following the recess, Mayor Tuck asked each member of the 

City Council who were present at the meeting to share their 

personal vision of what they hoped to see in the future of 

Hampton.  

The City Attorney left the meeting at 4:30 p.m. and Bonnie 

Brown, Deputy City Attorney, sat in for her.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 5:17 p.m.

Contact Info:

Clerk of Council, 757-727-6315, council@hampton.gov
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